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Charges for Breakfast Club – Unfortunately we will be asking for a charge of 50p per child per session for breakfast club from January. Please see me with any questions or concerns.

Weather – We had a few tiles fall from the roof and kept the children from the playground yesterday, but otherwise were largely untouched. Thanks for getting in and I hope anyone affected has had electricity re-connected. Please note that we will always contact you directly by e-mail and text if we are planning on closing – if you don’t hear from us, we will be fully open.




Down on the Farm
It was lovely to see the children from The Children’s Ark on the farm this week, and fantastic to taste their home made tomato soup from tomatoes grown by Pendeen School children.
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Please pop in later next week to see our new residents!

Dates for your diary
03/11/23 – FOPS Disco – 4.30pm – 6.00pm
10/11/23 – World Science Day
22/11/23 – Hygge Day 2 (Reading all day)
01/12/23 – Christingle – all welcome
04/12/23 – Outdoor learning - warm clothes 
04/12/23 – Last Peswara swimming
15/12/23 – Christmas Disco – FOPS
18/12/23 – Christmas Performance – all welcome
19/12/23 – Christmas Carols at Geevor – all welcome
19/12/23 – 3.15 – Break up
04/01/24 – Children Return



This week in Peswara (written by Peswara children.
This week in Peswara has been absolutely epic! We’ve hit the ground running with our new iPads, learning so many new skills along the way. From GarageBand to all things Keynote, the Advantage Project has enabled us to access learning on so many new platforms! Amongst all the fun, we’ve also been learning about percentages – now we can find 10%, we can find any percent! We are hugely excited about the Halloween disco after school today! Are you dressing up?! Throughout the week, we’ve also found time to make sure Donut and Milo are safe, warm and happy. The chickens, although slightly windswept, are as happy as ever! Over the next few weeks, please feel free to pop into Peswara and we can show you some of our new Apple skills linked to the iPads. Or, let us take your photo and we can turn you into cartoon style masterpiece!

This Weeks Headlines

Arthurs Club – A great afternoon for all children on Thursday with a visit from Arthurs Club theatre company performing “Stories from the Island” using spoken word and Makaton. 
Advantage Project – Each child in the school now has their own I-pad, which at present is for use in school only. Children and staff are very enthusiastic as to how they are a great tool to improve learning and memory. Check out the new page on the website, and see if you can work out who’s who!
https://www.pendeenschool.co.uk/web/guess_who/669821
Remembrance Day – Please join us at the Church Memorial at 10.55 on Friday 10/11/23 for 2 minutes silence at 11.00.
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